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Newark's Hometown Bottle & Can Return is owned and 

operated by Stacey Williams. Stacey was born and raised in 

Lyons. After teaching Head Start for over 16 years she left to 

help her husband with his business and then decided in 2013 to 

open the Lyons Hometown Bottle Return after her uncle’s 

encouragement that Lyons needed one. Stacey has now opened 

a Return at 627 South Main St. in Newark. 

 

 
 

Hometown Bottle Return offers a quick, convenient, CLEAN place to return all 

your containers with a NYS deposit on them. So if you’re tired of feeding your 

containers into machines that get full, break down and take a lot of time or you are 

just giving or throwing them away because of the hassle, come try them out. The 

long tables with drains for liquids built by Stacey's husband make it easy to count 

lots of containers quickly. 
 

                                        

Community, school, sports or church organizations that need to raise money can 

also set up a bottle drive, and or an account for people to donate their bottles to. 

Stacey and her family would like to thank everyone for the support and warm 

welcome to the community they have already received and are excited to serve you 

for many years to come. 


